
Year 2 Newsletter 14 
 
                                                                         Thursday 21st December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
What a lovely week we have had!  
 
On Monday, we had great fun at the Year 2 Christmas party with lots of 
music, games, crafts and party food. A huge thank you for your generous 
donations which enabled us to have plenty of yummy party food. 
 
In the afternoon, we held auditions for the Christmas Talent Show. We had 
lots of excellent performers wanting to enter with a variety of acts. The judges 
met to discuss the auditions and after a very tough decision, settled on 9 acts 
to represent Year 2 in Thursday’s Talent Show. We wanted to say a big well 
done to all of the children who decided to audition and give it a go.  
 
During our Christmas services, at church on Tuesday, the children listened to 
a retelling of the traditional Christmas story including well known readings, 
poems and songs. The singing from the children was beautiful. They all 
behaved impeccably and represented Woodhouse very well. It certainly 
helped to get us all into the festive spirit. 
 
Reading books have been collected in for over the school holidays but will be 
reissued on our return to school in January. 
 
We would like to congratulate the children for all their hard work this term and 
wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look forward 
to seeing you all when school re-opens on Monday 8th January 2023. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
Mrs Collins, Mr Bale, Mrs Gooseman and the Year 2 team 


